

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



Nursery & Pre-School Nativity Recording Thursday 10th December

This year our Nursery and Pre-School Nativity performance is going to be a little different, due to the current government restrictions and guidance we are unable to invite parents/carers into school to share in this festive event. We are still going ahead with our annual nativity but this year we will be bringing it to you.

All of the children, with the help of the staff, have been hard at work practicing their parts, on Thursday 10th December, we will be recording our nativity and sharing it digitally with parents/carers shortly afterwards.

If your child does not usually attend sessions on a Thursday, we would be most grateful if you could bring them to school at 2.00pm and collect them at 3.15pm, to enable all the children to take part in the recorded performance.

Thank you for your continued support during these uncertain times and we hope that you will enjoy this year's EYFS Nativity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









